
 
 

All events are subject to change / cancellation to reflect 
government guidance.  This could happen at short notice. 

Wednesday 6th January 2021 
 

Academy open to pupils 
Welcome back to spring term 1. 
Our academy is open to limited pupils in line with government 

guidance during the current lockdown. 

Friday 15th January 2021 

 

Reception / Junior Application Closing Date 
This is the closing date for parents / carers wishing to apply for a 
Reception/ Junior School place for September 2021. 
On-line applications are being encouraged 
www.stoke.gov.uk/admissions however, should you require a paper 
copy of the form, please contact the academy office. 

Tuesday 19th January 2021 
 

Year 1 Phonics Parents Meetings 
We will be holding a virtual meeting with parents via Zoom on Tuesday 
19th January. More information will be provided on Class Dojo shortly.  

Sunday 31st January 2021  

 

Nursery Application Closing Date 
This is the closing date for parents / carers wishing to apply for a 
Nursery place for September 2021. 
On-line applications are being encouraged 
www.stoke.gov.uk/admissions however, should you require a paper 
copy of the form, please contact the academy office. 
 

Coming soon – February 2021 

 

Parents’ / Carers’ Consultation Evening  
Our Parents’ / Carers’ Evening will take place during February. 
Further details will follow shortly regarding specific dates and how 
these meetings will take place as we will not be inviting parents into 
the school buildings on this occasion in order to keep everyone as safe 
as possible. 

Friday 12th February 2021 
 

Chinese New Year 
Happy Year of the Ox!   
 
 
 

Friday 12th February 2021 

 

Our academy closes for half-term at the end of the academy day and 
reopens to pupils again on Monday 22nd February. 
 

Monday 15th February 2021  
to Friday 19th February 2021 

 

Academy closed to pupils 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 22nd February 2021 
 

Academy open to pupils 

Welcome back to spring term 2. 
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Thursday 4th March 2021 

 

World Book Day 
Classroom activities will take place in our academy. 
More information to follow. 

5th March 2021 to 14th March 2021 

 

British Science Week 
A celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths. 
More information to follow. 

Sunday 14th March 2021 

 

Mother’s Day 
We wish all of our special ladies a happy Mother’s day. 
 
 
 

Friday 19th March 2021 

 

Comic Relief 
Once again, we will be taking part in Comic Relief to help fundraise for 
the worthwhile projects that Comic Relief support.  As we are a 
cashless academy, all donations will be gratefully accepted via 
ParentPay.  Please ensure that you have activated your child’s 
ParentPay account. 
More information to follow. 
 

W/c 29th March 2021 
 

Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade and Sing-athon 
More information to follow. 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 30th  March 2021 

 

Year 1 Easter Service 
More information to follow. 
 
 
 

Thursday 1st April 2021 

 

Our academy closes at the end of the academy day and reopens to 
pupils again on Monday 19th April. 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd April 2021 
To Friday 16th April 2021 

 

Academy closed to pupils 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 19th April 2021 
 

Academy open to pupils 

Welcome back to the summer term. 
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